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Ref: APT/2019/AWG-25/CL-1 24 October 2019
Dear Sir/Madam,

Subject: Circulation of Questionnaire Approved by
The 25th Meeting of the APT Wireless Group (AWG-25)

Please refer to the 25th Meeting of the APT Wireless Group (AWG-25) which
was held from 1 to 5 July 2019 in Tangerang, Indonesia. AWG-25 approved a new
Questionnaire on How to alert the public by current public warning system in APT countries.

In this connection, I would like to request your Administration to reply to the
attached Questionnaire. Please send your reply to APT Secretariat by e-mail to
aptawg(@apt.int within the deadline mentioned in the Questionnaire.

I thank you in advance for your cooperation and look forward to your’ timely
response.

Yours sincerely,

AT

Areewan Maorangsi
Secretary General

Encl: Questionnaire on How to alert the public by current public warning system in APT
countries.
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